
CITY OF SCAPPOOSE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Scappoose City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, November 20, 2017 
on or about 7:00 p.m. in the Scappoose Council Chambers, located at 33568 East 
Columbia Avenue in Scappoose. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to provide an 
opportunity for the public to comment on whether City owned property is needed for 
public use and whether the public interest would be furthered by the sale of the property. 
It consists of a parcel of vacant land containing an area of 2.53 acres or 110,207 square 
feet located along SE 2nd Street and Havlik Drive, in the City of Scappoose, Columbia 
County, Oregon.  Real Property Tax Account No: 434800 (3N2W13DB201). The 
proposed use for the site is commercial. The reason City Council is considering the sale 
of the property is that it is too small to construct a community pool. 
 
All information relative to this meeting can be viewed at City Hall, located at 33568 East 
Columbia Avenue, Scappoose, Oregon, during regular business hours, please call for an 
appointment at 503-543-7146.  

 
The City of Scappoose does not discriminate on the basis of handicap status in its 
programs and activities.  If special accommodations are necessary, please contact the City 
Recorder at City Hall, 33568 East Columbia, or call (503) 543-7146. 
 
 
      CITY OF SCAPPOOSE 
 
 
 
      _____________________________                               
      Susan M. Reeves, MMC  
      City Recorder 
 
 


